
Comment from Martin Shepherd 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

Greetings, 

First - I would support this research if the research is required for approval of the usage of video 

monitoring/display of side and rear view in the place of physical side/rear view mirrors. 

 

Second - I would be more in favor of the requirements being changed to allow the usage of video 

monitoring/display of side/rear views to replace physical mirrors WITHOUT spending additional 

money on the research! 

 

Best regards, 

Martin Shepherd 
 


